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Wednesday 5th October 2011

Dear Robert,

Project ref. 450: 2 Wadham Gardens - Basement and Garden Extension
Greig-Ling Inspections of commencement on site

We can confirm that an initial notice was made to The London Borough of Camden on 7th
June 2011. Westhill projects then began work on Monday 20th June.

We visited the site to conduct inspections on the following dates:
* Friday 1st July - Initial inspection to confirm existing conditions
* Wednesday 13th July - Progress inspection

* Monday 25th July - Inspection at completion of underpin

Please contact us if you have any further queries.

Yours sincerely,

2 —

Patrick Graham
for and on behalf of Greig Ling Architects and Consulting Engineers

encl. BRCS initial notice form to London Borough of Camden
LBC acceptance letter

Andrew Greig
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